
 

FHI Donation for Flood Relief in Northeast Japan 
 

 

Tokyo, September 25, Tokyo - Fuji Heavy Industries Ltd. (FHI), the manufacturer of Subaru automobiles, 

today announced a donation of 3 million yen to the Central Community Chest of Japan to support relief 

efforts in Japan’s Kanto and Tohoku regions following the severe flooding caused by Typhoon Etau. 

 

FHI extends its deepest condolences to those affected by the flooding and sincerely wishes for the earliest 

possible recovery of the stricken areas. 

 

 

### 


